
   Alaska State Legislature 
 Representative Jamie D. Allard 

Alaska State Capitol, Room 415 
Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

907-465-2995 
 
 

Rep.Jamie.Allard@akleg.gov 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

DATE:   March 23, 2023 
 
TO:   Representative Justin Ruffridge 

   Co-chair, House Education Committee  

 
FROM:  Representative Jamie D. Allard 

   District 23, Eagle River 

 

RE:   Hearing Request for House Bill 111 

 

 

I respectfully request a hearing for House Bill 111 “An act relating to public school 

students who are deaf or have a hearing impairment” 

 

Included with this request are the follow items: 

 

• HB111 Version 33-LS0504\A 

• Sponsor Statement 

• Sectional Analysis 

• Support Letter- Governor’s council on Disabilities and Special Education 

 

Please let me know if there is anything else, I can provide for you. The staff contact for 

this bill is Lindsey Causer, direct line 907-465-6011, email lindsey.causer@akleg.gov. 

Feel free to reach out to her with questions relating to this bill. Thank you for 

consideration of hearing House Bill 111. 
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